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Dear Transport Secretary,

I was pleased to hear that you will be reviewing the National Highways proposals for the new road scheme for
the A303 by Stonehenge.

Stonehenge is a national and world renowned monument in addition to a World Heritage Site. It is essential that
something is done to improve the A303 and also remove it from view from the monuments and also stop the
viewing of the stones from the road. This has caused major traffic problems for many years.

The proposals for a change to the road scheme should be fully considered and the best option chosen. The main
objection seems to be the cost. Surely this money can be found in order to preserve the site and ensure that no
further damage is caused to the any part of the site.

Extra funds can always be found but damage to the site cannot be undone and may lose the WHS status for us.

Yours sincerely

Peter Froebel

Member English Heritage and National Trust





